Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind
The Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind (FSDB) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Monday, November 5, 2018, 1:30 p.m.
PLACE: FSDB Campus 207 N. San Marco Ave., St. Augustine, FL 32084. In Moore Hall's Center for Learning and Development (CLD). Moore Hall is located on the corner of Marcaris Street and San Marco Ave. Parking is available and free.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This is a special meeting of the Board of Trustees to conduct an Executive Session to discuss settlement negotiations and litigation strategies related to litigation expenditures of an ongoing civil litigation. 
This meeting will be conducted In-person and Telephonically. Members of the public may join the meeting by calling toll free at 1(866)503-4605. At the voice prompt enter conference code 8003443750, at the voice prompt, state your name and then press the # symbol. If a member of the public would like to make a public comment please contact Cindy Brueckner at bruecknerc@fsdb.k12.fl.us or (904)827-2210 by 4:00pm on Friday, Nov. 3, 2018, to request a public comment. Public comments are limited to 3-minutes and only during that portion of the meeting when public comments will be taken.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Cindy Brueckner, Executive Assistant to the President, at (904)827-2210 or by email at bruecknerc@fsdb.k12.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Cindy Brueckner, Executive Assistant to the President, at (904)827-2210 or by email at bruecknerc@fsdb.k12.fl.us. All FSDB Public meetings have American Sign Language (ASL) interpreters available to assist the Deaf Community. If you require additional assistance please contact Cindy Brueckner at the information provided, see above. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.
For more information, you may contact: Dr. Jeanne Prickett at prickettj@fsdb.k12.fl.us or Cindy Brueckner, Executive Assistant to the President, at bruecknerc@fsdb.k12.fl.us.
